
*Child Care Subsidies may apply. $5 Admin Fee per family. $5 Late Fees apply within 7 days per child. Payment plans available.

**Experience/Activity Fee. Programs may be subject to change. Third Party Payment Fees apply. See Terms and Conditions for cancellation policy

Glenferrie Primary
7:00 AM START
6:15 PM END

PLEASE

ARRIVE BY 9AM

ON EXCURSION
DAYS

IN-HOUSE INCURSION EXCURSION

MON · 7th JUL

Dragon Trials

Today we’re diving into a
dragon-filled adventure inspired

by How to Train Your Dragon,
with epic games, challenges, and

fun fit for a true Viking rider

Daily Fee $103

After Max CCS* $10.30

TUE · 8th JUL

Elio

Elio, a creative underdog, is
accidentally beamed into the

Communiverse and mistaken for
Earth’s ambassador. Among alien
worlds, he finds friendship and
begins to discover his true self.

*Rated PG *Allergy Alert

Daily Fee $125

After Max CCS* $12.50

WED · 9th JUL

Quidditch

Get ready to zoom and swoop
because today we're diving into
a magical game of Quidditch!

Grab your broomsticks and let's
chase those golden snitches.

Daily Fee $101

After Max CCS* $10.10

THU · 10th JUL

Metart World

Get ready for an exhilarating
adventure at MetArt World, home
to the world's largest metal art
gallery! We'll also frolic in the

starry sky exhibition, have some
thrilling VR fun, and plunge

headfirst into an interactive art
experience that's sure to tickle
our creative senses! *Flashing

Daily Fee $137

After Max CCS* $13.70

FRI · 11th JUL

The Outdoor
Challenge

Today we’re taking on the Great
Outdoor Challenge! Get ready to
breathe in the fresh air, create
your very own adventure sash,

and enjoy a day full of fun,
creativity, and exploration in the

great outdoors!

Daily Fee $89

After Max CCS* $8.90

MON · 14th JUL

Robotic Innovators

Calling all innovators! Today,
we're tackling real-world

problems and crafting ingenious
solutions using LEGO. Join us

for an inspiring and creativity-
fuelled session to help save our

oceans!

Daily Fee $105

After Max CCS* $10.50

TUE · 15th JUL

Indigenous
Perspectives

Join TeamKids for an exciting
adventure into the world of

Aboriginal cultures for NAIDOC
Week. Get ready to learn, dance,
paint and play, while discovering

the ancient knowledge and
traditions of Australia's First

Nations people.

Daily Fee $127

After Max CCS* $12.70

WED · 16th JUL

Chime Time

Let your creativity soar in a
Wind Chime Making excursion!

You will craft colorful wind
chimes to take home, learning

about nature while having fun. A
perfect blend of art and outdoor

inspiration!

Daily Fee $132

After Max CCS* $13.20

THU · 17th JUL

Wanyara: Dance

Wanyara dance sessions use
traditional instruments,

connecting students to the
dance, customs and belief

systems while exploring the
spiritual relationship between

them.

Daily Fee $107

After Max CCS* $10.70

FRI · 18th JUL

Magic Journey

Get ready for a magical
adventure! Today, we're diving

into the world of legendary
fairytales brought to life in front

of our eyes! Although our
talented actors will need your

special touch to help weave the
stories together.

Daily Fee $102

After Max CCS* $10.20

FIND A VENUE
TEAMKIDS.COM.AU/VENUES

CHOOSE YOUR ADVENTURE
BOOK TODAY!

TEAMKIDS.COM.AU VERSION
v20250702.2 1300 035 000


